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His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada pays farewell visit to the President of 

the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, Her Excellency Paula-Mae Weekes  

 

On January 7, 2019, Ambassador Mitsuhiko Okada and Mrs. Mari Okada paid a farewell 

visit to Her Excellency Paula-Mae Weekes, President of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago. 

During the visit, Ambassador Okada expressed his appreciation for the warm support from 

the T&T Government during his tenure and shared pleasant memories of T&T with the 

President. In response, President Weekes wished Ambassador Okada and Mrs. Okada all the 

best in their future endeavours.  

 

 

 

 
 

Ambassador Okada speaks with Her  

Excellency Paula-Mae Weekes 

Ambassador Okada (centre) with Mrs. 

Okada (left) and Her Excellency Paula-

Mae Weekes (right) 

 

 

 

 


